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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary

IN CONFIDENCE

17 October 1984

During a conversation with the Prime Minister last night,
your Secretary of State said that he would provide her with
suggestions of trade union leaders whom it would be useful for
her to invite to No. 10. I should be grateful if you could
arrange for me to have Mr. King's suggestions. If you wish to

indicate an order of priorities, that would be helpful.
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David Normington, Esqg.,
Department of Employment.
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